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From: Timothy J. Maricle <Timothy.Maricle@fsw.edu>
Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 4:09 PM
To: Sheila Seelau <Sheila.Seelau@fsw.edu>
Subject: FW: a plea from SCNS
 
  
Tim Maricle, EdM
Assistant Registrar
Adjunct Professor – Cornerstone Experience
Phone: 239-489-9228

From: Osmond, Julia <Julia.Osmond@fldoe.org>
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 10:13 AM


To: Osmond, Julia <Julia.Osmond@fldoe.org>

Subject: a plea from SCNS

 
CAUTION: Please Be Aware - This Email Originated Outside of FSW

 
Good morning:
 
This message is for all institutions who teach Nursing courses – please forward this email to the appropriate
department heads. 
 
The NUR prefix is almost completely out of course numbers.  We are having to put proposed new courses into any
open number, regardless of whether it belongs in that topic or not, which makes a real mess of the Nursing
taxonomy.  PLEASE, discontinue any courses you aren’t actively using.  Discontinue anything that has not been
taught in the past five years (and discontinue it as of the last date it was taught, so as to free up the number
immediately).  Discontinue anything you’ve taught more recently but have no plans to teach in the future – again,
discontinue it as of the last date it was used to free up the course number as quickly as possible.
 
We are desperate for available NUR course numbers!  Please help us by freeing up any course numbers you are not
actively using.  THANK YOU!!
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------
Julia Osmond
Program Specialist III
Office of Articulation
Florida Dept of Education
325 W Gaines St, Suite 701
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400
850-245-9563 phone
Email:  julia.osmond@fldoe.org
Website: flscns.fldoe.org
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